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As a citizen of rural Oregon, I strongly oppose this clear attempt at voter suppression. 

Voting by mail has not been proven to be less secure than any other method, and 

enables many citizens to vote who otherwise could not. Mail-in voting allows citizens 

who are disabled, live in a rural area, or are otherwise unable to vote in person to use 

a constitutional right. Most workplaces do not allow employees to take time off to 

vote, nor are most employees financially able to afford taking time off to spend a day 

standing in line, when they may not even get the chance to vote. 

 

These are not speculations but actual problems with in person voting that have been 

brought up every 4 years. You have a choice to make. Stand up for your citizens, or 

bow down to whoever threatens them. 


